Jessika Gonzalez
Permitting Coordinator
P.O. Box 100360
Anchorage, AK 99510-0360

V/ ogge
Conocophll II ps Phone: (907) 265-6213

Email: Jessika.L.Gonzalez@ConocoPhillips.com
Alaska

September 5, 2018 Certified Mail

Return Receipt Request

] 7017 0660 0000 0429 9979
Melissa Head

Alaska Department of Natural Resources
Division of Mining, Land, & Water

3700 Airport Way

Fairbanks, AK 99709-4699

Re:  LAS 23296 Request
Colville River Unit, Kuparuk River Unit

Dear Ms. Head:

ConocoPhillips Alaska, Inc. (CPAI) requests a new Land Administration System (LAS) 23296,
which expires on September 30, 2018. The permit allows for temporary equipment and material
storage on state land and used to support out of unit activities for Kuparuk River Unit (KRU).

CPAl is requesting for LAS 23296 to include activities on state land within the North Slope oil field
KRU and Colville River Unit (CRU), as well as temporary equipment storage outside of the
pipeline right-of-way in accordance with Alaska Statute (AS) 38.35 Pipeline Activities. CPAI
request the permit be effective for five years beginning in 2018 through 2023. The current one-
year extension authorization includes only the KRU but had previously included the CRU.

Enclosed is a check in the amount of $400 for the application fee. The annual user fee will be
assessed at a later date.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact me at (907) 265-6213,

or at Jessika.L.Gonzalez@ConocoPhillips.com.
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Permitting Coordinator



